
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 2 November 2006 

10.  COMMUNITY SERVICES COMMITTEE – REPORT OF 4 SEPTEMBER 2006 
 

The Board resolved to adopt the following recommendations of the Committee’s 4 September 2006 
meeting: 

 
 10.1  DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT  
 
 10.1.1 Aurora Centre 
 
  Vincent Pooch, Chairperson of the Aurora Centre was in attendance and addressed 

the Committee in relation to a funding application. 
 
  The Chairperson thanked Mr Pooch for his submissions and the Committee then 

proceeded to consider the staff report on the matter.   
 
  Clause 14.2 of this report records the outcomes of the Committee’s considerations on 

this matter. 
 
 10.1.2 Jellie Park Redevelopment 
 
  John Filsell, Unit Manager, Sports and Recreation and Matthew Lanyon, Facility 

Operations Manager, presented the concept plans for Jellie Park. 
 
  It was noted that the public launch for the aquatics facilities plan was to be held on  

13 September 2006. 
 
  The Committee thanked John and Matthew for the presentation. 
 
 10.2 AURORA CENTRE FOR THE PERFORMING ARTS – APPLICATION FOR FUNDING 
 
  The Board resolved that: 
 
 (a) This matter be deferred until further investigation into other possible options had been 

completed.  
 
 (b) An updated report be presented at the Community Services Committee (public excluded) 

meeting on 11 October 2006. 
 
 10.3 APPLICATION FOR SPONSORSHIP AND FUNDING BY MERIVALE PRECINCT SOCIETY 
 
 a) To accept a sponsorship role for the Merivale Precinct Society Annual House Awards and 

that $3,500 to be allocated from its 2006/07 Heritage Awards funds. 
 
 b) That the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board commit in principle, to initiating a data 

base project of heritage sites within the Fendalton/Waimairi ward as a first step in its 
participation in heritage activities/community awareness from 2007. 

 
 10.4 FENDALTON/WAIMAIRI COMMUNITY BOARD FUNDING ACCOUNTABILITY REPORT – 2005/2006 
 
  The Committee received the report. 
 
  The Committee thanked all staff based at the Service Centre for their excellent work. 
 
  The Committee also thanked Liz Afualo (Administration Support Officer) for her outstanding 

work in relation to the recent Community Service Awards presented at two schools.  
 
 


